
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

Pipeline and Hazardous 
Materials Safety 
Administration 

Mr. R. Keith Teague 
President 
Cheniere Energy, Inc 
Sabine Pass LNG, L.P. 
700 Milam Street 
Houston, TX 77002 

Dear Mr. Teague: 
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PHMSA-2006-25735 

The Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) has begun an effort to 
update and consolidate our records concerning issued special permits. Late last year, PHMSA 
staff contacted Sabine Pass LNG (Sabine Pass) concerning its current and future plans 
regarding special permits that have been issued to your company. 

During our telephone call, Sabine Pass noted that special permit PHMSA-2006-25735, issued 
on April2, 2007, was no longer needed. Accordingly, the special permit will be terminated 
effective 60 days from the date of receipt of this letter unless you contact PHMSA to object. 

If you have any questions, please contact, John Gale, Director, Division of Standards and 
Rulemaking, by email at john.gale@dot.gov or by phone at 202-366-4046. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Jeffrey D. Wiese 
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety 

Enclosure 
Permit#: PHMSA-2006-25735 


